
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th April 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I just wanted to take the time to thank you for welcoming me to the school. I now feel I am settled and 

established in my role and have developed great relationships and links with the children, adults and classes in 

school. I am currently working with children over both Key Stages covering friendship issues, providing emotional 

support and helping some children to develop their social skills. My work further supports the PSHCE learning 

done in class throughout this term. 

We have an open-door policy here at Greetland Academy and I am happy to meet with any parents who would 

like to share any feedback given in the recent parent survey particularly around the issues of friendships and 

bullying. We value your opinions as parents and recognise the importance of feedback in our continued 

development as a school. If you would like to have a discussion with me, please email or ring the school office to 

make an appointment.   

In the meantime, we are really happy with how the children have settled back into the routines of school life and 

we hope they continue to thrive now that they are all back in school.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Miss Simpson 

Senior Learning Mentor/Pastoral Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


